Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 8:00 AM

To: 'Craig Drizin'

Cc: Cockerham, Kyle@Waterboards; Lynn Worthington (CafeRealty@aol.com); Roe, Dilan,
Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Alameda County Fuel Leak Case RO271 - EXXON, 3055 35th Avenue, Oakland:

Request for Reporting Time Extension

Craig,

Your extension request to perform the additional work and preparation of the FS/CAP submittal date to September 29,
2017 is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Craig Drizin [mailto:craig@weber-hayes.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 2:10 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Subject: Alameda County Fuel Leak Case RO271 - EXXON, 3055 35th Avenue, Oakland: Request for Reporting Time
Extension

Hi Keith,

As discussed during the June 1, 2017 JET phone meeting regarding the subject site, we request a time extension until
September 29, 2017 to complete the piezometer installation and sampling, soil gas sampling, and to compile and
evaluate all the collected data and prepare the Technical Investigation Report/FS-CAP.

Thank you,
Craig Drizin

Weber, Hayes and Associates
831-722-3580



